Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

September 08, 2001

The meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. at Paul’s Restaurant

On this beautiful Saturday morning, almost everyone has ridden to the meeting.

OLD BUSINESS

July 13 - Trev Deeley's CMDRA Open House, featuring drag bikes, and a barbeque
hosted by the Chapter, with proceeds going towards the Burn Camp. This was a
success, with a good turnout

July 22 - Canadian Burn Camp - 56 bikes, 12 hot rods, and LOTS of people attended this
great event. Our thanks goes out to Gerry Rooyakers, as well at the Vancouver
Hot Rod Club. A list of "thanks" will be at the end of the minutes. This has been
such a success, and will probably be even bigger next year.

July 29 - Bullhead Barbeque with a "moving poker run". Lots of fun for those who
participated, and the weather cooperated. There were 18 bikes in attendance, and
all enjoyed the great salmon barbeque.

August 11 & 12 - Rick's overnighter ride to Osoyoos - Great ride through the Cascades,
and into the heat of Osoyoos. Twelve people went out for dinner together in
Osoyoos, and our thanks goes out to Dan and Rosalic for their hospitality, as well
as Rick for leading this ride.

August 25 - U.S. Burn Camp - Our Chapter purchased caps for the U.S. Burn Camp, and
this is the fourth year we have attended.

Harley Night at Hannigan's Speedway was rained out twice.

The Coupville Ride was also cancelled.
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